
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Meeting Notice 
King Open and Cambridge Street Upper School & Community Complex 

 

 
Dear Neighbor, 

 

 

The City of Cambridge is currently in the design phase for the 

reconstruction of King Open School on Cambridge Street. Earlier 

in the year, we held the three public meetings to seek feedback 

from the community during the feasibility and design phases. If you 

were unable to attend these public meetings, the meeting notes and 

presentations are available through the project’s website.  

 

On Thursday, October 22, the City of Cambridge will be hosting 

its fourth public meeting as part of the community process for the 

King Open and Cambridge Street Upper School & Community Complex. City staff and architects will be 

in attendance to lead the discussion with the Construction Management team and present the option being 

considered for the design.   
 

Information and Assistance 

To receive future updates via email regarding this project, please contact Dan Riviello at driviello@cambridgema.gov 

or 617.349.4825. To view more information on this project such as updates, documents, and more, please visit 

www.cambridgema.gov/CManager.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on October 22! 

 

 

Regards, 

 
 

Dan Riviello 

City of Cambridge  

 

 

 

Community Meeting 

 

Date: Thursday, October 22, 2015 

 

Location: King Open School Auditorium 

      850 Cambridge St. 

 

Time: 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 
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